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Monday 8th March 
We are very much looking forward to the children returning to school on Monday.  
We anticipate that for most children, they will be excited but we understand that, for 
a few, they might be feeling anxious or nervous. 
The most important thing to do at this stage is to ensure they are in school. Please 
talk to the teacher or let the office know and we will keep an eye on them or put in 
support if it is needed. 
Clearly the rest of this academic year is going to present challenges but to put it 
bluntly many children have already lost too much time in school. They can not       
afford to lose anymore. Everyone needs to return on Monday. 
I look forward to seeing you and your children next week. Mr P 

Have you or your family been affected by Covid 19? 
If your child has lost someone due to Covid or you have been affected in some    
other way, please let the school know so we can support and be sensitive to your 
child’s feelings. All information will be treated with confidentiality. 

Staggered Day 
We strongly insist that parents try and support the school by adhering to our        
staggered times. Bringing some children late or expecting some children to leave 
early is clearly not  helpful to their learning. Siblings should not be going to each 
others classrooms– all waiting should be done outside of the building.  
We know the times are not ideal but we all need to be flexible as we go forward. 
Thank you .  

We expect all adult visitors to the school site to be 
wearing a mask.  
Please support the school, staff and the children by 
ensuring this is the case. Thank you. 



 

Mid Day Supervisor  
We are recruiting. If interested, please contact the office for more details. 

  School Starts School Ends 

Nursery 9:00am 3:15pm 

Reception 9:00am 3:15pm 

Year 1 9:10am 3:25pm 

Year 2 9:10am 3:25pm 

Year 3 9:00am 3:15pm 

Year 4 9:00am 3:15pm 

Year 5 8:50am 3:05pm 

Year 6 8:50am 3:05pm 

All Change! From Monday 8th March we revert back to the starting and 
finishing times below 

Deli Bags being served from Monday 8th March 

 Week Beginning Hot Dinners Deli Bags 

Week 1  8th March  Years 1,3,5 Years 2,4,6 

Week 2 15th March Years 2,4,6 Years 1,3,5 

Week 3 22nd March Years 1,3,5 Years 2,4,6 

Week 4 29th March Years 2,4,6 Years 1,3,5 

Clubs 
Unfortunately we will not be running any afterschool clubs for the remaining part of 
the school year. We are devastated.  
Kids Club is still operating before and after school. It will be returning to its normal 
opening hours from Monday 8th March. 7:30 am to school opening and from the end 
of the day to 5:30pm. We believe there will be some additional capacity for anyone 
who wants the facility but has not used it in the past. 

Friday 19th March 
To celebrate Red Nose day, pupils are allowed to come to 
school  under the theme of “Wear Something Funny”.  
They could come in fancy dress, wear  something red or           
perhaps wear their clothes backwards or even come in their    
pyjamas. 
For this honour we would like them to make a contribution 
to this worthwhile cause. Pupils may give as much as they 
like, we would suggest at least £1.  

Date for your Diary 
We are just finalising Parents Evening for this term. Parents Evening will be done via  
video link through your phone/tablet/computer. They will take place on Tuesday 30th 
and Wednesday 31st March, late afternoon/early evening. More details to follow. 


